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GCH Tool Group Adds New Sales Engineer 
 
WARREN, MI (April 16, 2017) – GCH Tool Group, the world’s largest 
supplier of spare parts, components and assemblies for centerless, ID, 
OD, double disc and surface grinders, is pleased to announce that it 
has hired Bryon Patterson as inside sales engineer. 

In this capacity, Patterson will provide product, technical and 
engineering assistance to GCH Tool’s extensive customer base.  Prior 
to joining GCH Tool, Patterson held increasingly responsible sales 
positions with several major grinder manufacturers, a diamond tool 
supplier and a coolant filtration system provider. For nearly 20 
years, Patterson has assisted customers who face manufacturing 
challenges, especially companies that handle grinder applications.  

“Bryon’s wealth of experience and knowledge within the grinding 
industry makes him a key addition to our sales team,” said Dan Geddes, 
GCH Tool Group president. “As we continue to grow our brand, we needed 
additional new talent in place. Our entire team is very excited to 
have him on board,” added Geddes.  

“I’ve been immersed in the grinding industry, either directly or 
indirectly, for many years and look forward to working with customers 
to understand their needs and come up with appropriate solutions,” 
said Patterson. “I’m excited to be part of the GCH team, where I’ll be 
able to apply my experience and provide top-notch advice and support.” 

For further information, contact GCH Tool Group. 

About GCH Tool Group: 
GCH Tool Group, located in Warren, Michigan, houses the world’s 
largest inventory of new spare parts and components for grinders, 
including centerless grinders, ID grinders, OD grinders, double disc 
grinders and surface grinders. A unique combination of product 
variety, staff expertise and unparalleled quality and customer service 
has made GCH Tool Group the clear industry leader for more than 30 
years.  For more information, visit www.gchtool.com.  
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